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Comments: Hello, 

 

I'm writing today to show my support for the Lakota Peoples and their sacred lands, and to support the Pactola

Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed mineral Withdrawal. The Forest Service should do an Environmental

Assessment (EA), seeking a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) when the EA has been completed. 

 

Please protect Lakota sacred lands, and protect everyone's right to clean water, for withdrawing the mining

currently in place in the area. 

 

Thank You,

J. Meredith Privott 


